
Greysbrooke Primary School 

KS2 are taking part in a Secret Santa present exchange.  

Please can you help them to choose a gift to the value of £3.00  for the 
child whose name they have already picked out of a hat. 

The present needs to be wrapped and labelled with the receiving child’s 
name and brought into school by Monday 12th December for exchange on 

the last day.  

Every child in Key Stage 2 will receive a Secret Santa gift. 

Thank you for your support, 

Christmas Jumper Day - Friday 9th December.           

You can wear non-uniform with your jumper.                                                                   
A just giving page for donations has been set up to                       

‘Save the Children’. 

Christmas Panto - Friday 9th December 

Thank you to FROGS for organising this visit for our Key 
Stage. 

KS2 Christmas Parties (p.m.) 

Thursday 15th December - Years 3-6.     Children can wear their party clothes on this day. 
Please ensure they still have a warm coat and suitable shoes for play and lunchtimes. 

Children are asked to bring in a small food / snack item for the party—a slip will be sent home 
next week detailing what to bring in.   

To follow our school risk assessments, could you ensure packets/bottles are fully sealed. These 
snacks will be shared amongst their class. 

Carol Concert  

Friday  16th December - children to 
wear Christmas jumper with school uniform. 

Merry Christmas 

KS2 staff would like to take this opportunity to 
wish you all a Merry Christmas and a happy and 

healthy New Year. 

Thank you for your continued support in 2022 
and we look forward to seeing you in 2023. 

KS2 Team 

Christmas Cards                                                                                                                       
Christmas cards can be shared within classes. Eco council would like you to consider sending e-cards. If you do send/receive 

paper cards, please consider recycling these in the new year. 

 

Key Stage 2 Christmas Performances 

Mon 5th Dec—dress rehearsal for children only  

Tues 6th 6pm evening performance  - Please return costume to school  

Wed 7th / 8th Afternoon performances 

Toys 

Friday  16th December - children can bring in a 
toy to play with on this day—please nothing  

valuable. 


